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I oppose HB 2025 due the the tax increases that come with the bill. Oregonians 

continue to see increases in our utilities, food, taxes, etc. Incomes whether fixed or 

through employment are not increasing high or fast enough or to keep up with these 

increases. This is causing a significant negative impact to those at the low and 

medium income brackets. There is little accountability for the money Oregon 

agencies already recieve from our taxes. Fix the problem rather than asking the 

citizens of Oregon to sacrifice more. 


